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FHWA, WSDOT, and the City of Seattle appreciate receiving your

comments. Coordination with Washington State Ferries has been

ongoing through the project. As planning and design of the project and

construction staging progresses, coordination with Washington State

Ferries will continue to take place to ensure that disruptions or

degradations to access to and from the Seattle Ferry Terminal are

minimized or avoided. At this time, adjusting ferry schedules to

operations at the Fauntleroy Dock are not included in construction

mitigation plans.
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